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Being sponsored by Dr. Rusty Butler of the NGO, Russian Academy of Natural Sciences to attend CSW 67 
at the United Nations headquarters in New York City was an incredibly rewarding experience for me. I had 
the opportunity to interact with individuals from diverse backgrounds and participate in conversations on 
gender equality and the empowerment of women and girls. 
 



Dr. Butler's sponsorship made it possible for me to attend this important event, which has significantly 
impacted my understanding of the issues surrounding gender equality. It was a privilege to attend CSW 67 
and learn about the various initiatives and projects that have been implemented to promote gender equality. 
 
Dr. Rusty Butler of the NGO, Russian Academy of Natural Sciences is a remarkable individual who has made 
significant contributions to the field of gender equality. He is a dedicated philanthropist who has 
demonstrated a strong commitment to promoting gender equality and the empowerment of women and girls. 
Dr. Butler's efforts have helped to advance the global agenda on gender equality and have made a difference 
in the lives of many individuals around the world. 
 
Dr. Butler's sponsorship of my attendance at CSW 67 was not only a demonstration of his support for my 
personal growth and development, but also a reflection of his broader commitment to promoting gender 
equality. His generosity and support have inspired me to do more in my own personal and professional life to 
promote gender equality and the empowerment of women and girls. 
 
In conclusion, being sponsored by Dr. Rusty Butler of the NGO, Russian Academy of Natural Sciences to 
attend CSW 67 was a truly rewarding experience for me. The event broadened my perspective on the 
importance of gender equality and empowered me to become an advocate for change in this area. I am grateful 
for Dr. Butler's support and dedication to this important cause and look forward to continuing to work 
towards a more equitable world for all. 
 
 

- Stephan Atkinson: Foreign Affairs President 


